
 
 

 

 

Save the date 

 

Joint meeting of 

Elia’s European Market Design Work Group and 

Belpex Users’ Group 

 

Tuesday 15 October 2013 

Elia’s headquarters, Boulevard de l’Empereur 20, 1000 Brussels 

 

 

 

The NWE Price Coupling project is intended to be launched in November 2013, subject to successful 

completion of the final tests and simulations and regulatory approvals. 

 

The result of this project will be the creation of one integrated day-ahead wholesale market including 

the CWE region, GB and the Nordic area. 

 

To duly inform the Belgian market participants on the details of the project as well as the contractual 

and operational changes they imply for the Belgian wholesale market organisation, Elia and Belpex have 

joined forces and are happy to invite you to a joint information session of Elia’s European Market Design 

working group and the Belpex Users’ Group.  

 

An invitation containing a more detailed agenda will follow shortly, but please already note this date in 

your agenda: 

 

15 October 2013 in Brussels 

 

Please note that similar information sessions will be organised in Amsterdam and London: 

• 14 October 2013 in Amsterdam 

• 15 October 2013 in London 

 


